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S4 Work Experience  

This year S4 pupils will be given the 

opportunity to gain work experience before 

returning to school to start their new S5 

timetable. This is a great opportunity to gain an 

insight into your chosen career. There will be 

limited spaces available. If this is something 

you would like to organise please attend a 

short meeting during Thursday’s interval with 

Miss Hendrie in F054 or see Miss Hendrie 

before Thursday to add your name to the list. 

 

WOW Ambassador Meeting! 

Any WOW Ambassadors who would like to help 

create a workshop for the S1 Career Event Day 

should attend a meeting at the start of lunch on 

Wednesday. If you cannot attend but would like to 

be involved please see Miss Hendrie ASAP.  

Lloyds Bank Work Experience 

Anyone who has signed up for work experience with Lloyds Bank must see Miss Hendrie today 

(Tuesday) at lunch… you will be given important information about the day as well as important 

paperwork. If you cannot attend the meeting see Miss Hendrie as soon as possible.  

Meet the Researcher Event 

A group of S5/6 pupils have signed up for 

Strathclyde University’s Meet the Researcher 

Event designed for those interested in a career in 

medical research… if this is you please see Miss 

Hendrie this week to collect your consent form 

and get info about arrangements. 

DYW Weekly Bulletin! 

Please inform senior pupils of the following opportunities and 

events. Any questions- feel free to see Miss Hendrie in F054 or 

The Hub 
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